
GIVE SIGHT 
GLOBALLY
BY DONATING YOUR 
OLD EYEGLASSES
More than 2 billion people globally 
need glasses but lack access due 
to income, distance, or disaster. 
Seeing clearly provides the 
opportunity for adults and children 
to succeed at school or work, and 
care for their families. 

Many of us update our eyeglass prescriptions every few years and keep 
old glasses that we can’t wear. These can be recycled and donated to 
those who are not able to get much needed visual aid.

During the month of September, the MD Chapter 
CPCU Society will participate with VSP and 
the Eyes of Hope initiative. Donate your old 
eyeglasses to your CPCU representative for 
collection. They will be recycled and distributed 
to children and adults throughout the world.

Visit www.maryland.cpcusociety.org
For more information contact Rhonda Armstrong at rarmstrong@rcmd.com                                    


